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From: M K Chan Claus <clausmkchan@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 11 February 2020 12:22 AM
To: ICAP
Subject: HPRM:  Consultation Feedback

Categories: Blue Category

Attention:   
 
The Director, Skills and Innovation Policy Section 
Migration Planning and Visa Policy Branch 
Department of Home Affairs  
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
For the 1st question of the consultation paper, 
 
"How can the investment thresholds be increased to provide the best outcome for Australia?" 
 
 
My feedback as follows: 
 
"While the 1.5 million and 5 million threshold has been maintained for 188B and 188C Visa since year 
2012, the recent Australia's wildfire and Wuhan novel coronavirus outbreak throughout the world would 
bring substantial risks and uncertainties to Australia economic growth in medium term at least or even 
longer time horizon.  Thus, it is suggested to keep the threshold unchanged to ensure capital inflow, but to 
consider a longer investment period for government bond for maintaining capital stability injected to the 
country.  This can help in providing the best outcome for Australia in view of latest natural disaster and 
worldwide hygiene event".    
 
Meanwhile, Australia is a country who always treasure on people diversities.  I very much hope that your 
policy towards  immigration will not be tightened significantly.    
 
 
Best regards,  
Claus 


